
                                              

 

L.A. TANK OFFICE 
Mitzvahtankla@gmail.com – +1(617) 906-7818  – Kolyakovyehuda.com 

Friday, Erev Rosh Chodesh Adar 5775.  
100

th  
year anniversary of the Rebbe’s Bar Mitzvah  

 

Dear Tiyereh Anash,  

 

   As Yud Alef Nissan is rapidly approaching, once again a group of Anash and bochrim 

have been organizing the 4
rd

 annual “Mitzvah Tank Parade” in honor of the Rebbe’s 

113
th 

birthday, as a community present to the Rebbe.  

 

The tanks will parade through the La-Brea and Pico areas, followed by Mivtzoim in 

public schools and around Los Angeles, while simultaneously instilling in our children 

this wonderful Peulah started by the Rebbe in 1974. 

 

We therefore are calling upon all the Anash of L.A. to take part in this beautiful gift to 

our King. In spirit of continuing this revolutionary peulah, get involved by Driving a 

tank, assisting in funding towards our even high budget, sponsoring a tank, and joining 

your kids into these elite forces!  

 

Time and space is limited and we would greatly appreciate a very quick response!  

 LET’S TAKE OVER!! 

 

Here’s the link, to donate and register your son: 

http://kolyakovyehuda.com/ 

 

May this give the Rebbe much deserved Nachas and be the last action that tips the scale 

to bring about the coming of Moshiach 

 

 

Vaad HaBochrim 5775 fun Los Angeles. 

http://kolyakovyehuda.com/

